
 
 

 

WFH women and girls with bleeding disorders 
(WBGDs) “yourstory.wfh.org” community guidelines 

The World Federation of Hemophilia (WFH) wants to provide a safe, communal space where 
everyone can feel comfortable submitting, viewing, and interacting with the content on 
yourstory.wfh.org. In order to ensure this site is a welcoming space for visitors and contributors, 
we request that you always respect fellow community members. Please refrain from including 
remarks, videos or comments that are: 

    • Abusive, defamatory, or obscene 

    • Fraudulent, deceptive or misleading 

    • Medical in nature 

    • In violation of any intellectual property rights 

    • In violation of any laws or regulations 

    • Otherwise offensive, either graphically or in tone 

The WFH reserves the right to not approve postings that do not respect the above guidelines.  

Please note: 

 A post expresses the views of its author and does not represent the views of the WFH or 
its staff 

 Inclusion on the yourstory.wfh.org website is not an endorsement 
 The WFH is not responsible for the accuracy of information, opinions, claims, or advice 

shared by any individuals or organizations 
 The WFH does not allow companies to solicit products, services or research on the 

yourstory.wfh.org site 
 References and links to other websites or references to other organizations, products, 

services, or publications do not constitute an endorsement or approval by the WFH 
 The WFH is not responsible and assumes no liability for the content of any linked 

websites 

 


